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10th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have recently carried out a Pupil Voice survey about Computing to find out what our children know 
about online safety, how they would deal with a situation that worried or confused them and which apps 
they use most frequently. Overall, the children at Hazel Leys Academy have a good understanding of how 
to stay safe online and the steps to follow if they are ever unsure.   

Keeping our children safe in an increasingly digital world is a priority and we want to support you to do the 
same at home. Currently, the three most used apps across the school are Roblox, Minecraft and Youtube. 
With this in mind, we have attached a ‘What parents and carers need to know about…’ guide for each of 
the three platforms. Each guide includes information about any potential risks, age restrictions and safety 
tips. Click on the attachment to open the PDF.    

     

Thank you for your continued support.  

Kind regards,   

Miss Hannah  

Computing Lead 
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